
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON   M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416-481-1967 
Facsimile:   416-440-7656 
Toll free:  1-888-632-6273 
 

 
Commission de l’énergie  
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone:   416-481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416-440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273 

 

 

BY E-MAIL 
 
July 11, 2017 
 
John Vellone 
Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
22 Adelaide Street W. 
Toronto ON M5H 4E3 
jvellone@blg.com 
 

 
 
Dear Mr. Vellone:  
 
Re: InnPower Corporation (InnPower) 

Application for Rates 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2016-0085 

 
The OEB is in receipt of InnPower’s revised request for an extension to the filing of its 
interrogatory responses, which were due to be filed June 23, 2017. 
 
The OEB grants the requested extension and expects all interrogatory responses, 
including those related to specific service charges, to be filed on or before Thursday 
July 20, 2017. The OEB will establish further procedural steps after the interrogatory 
responses are received. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 
c: Brenda Pinke, Regulatory & Conservation Manager, InnPower Corporation 

brendap@innpower.ca 
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